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November 29, 2021 

 

 

Tanowa Troupe 

Secretary 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street, 12th Floor 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

 

Re: In re Ohio Gas Company,  

 Case No. 21-583-GA-ATA 

 

 

Dear Secretary Troupe: 

 

On May 20, 2021, the Ohio Gas Company (Company) filed an application (Company’s 

Application) in this proceeding to amend its rules and regulations to incorporate tariff 

changes in response to the increase in renewable natural gas in the Company’s 

distribution system. 

 

Staff filed Comments in response to the Company’s Application on September 21, 2021. 

On November 26, 2021, the Company filed Revised Proposed Tariff Provisions which 

address several of Staff’s comments. Further, the Company explained to Staff its 

reasoning for not addressing Staff’s remaining comments. 

 

Staff supports the Company’s tariff changes contained in the Company’s Application, as 

amended by the Company’s Revised Proposed Tariff Provisions. 

  



 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

/s/ Thomas M. Shepard   

Thomas M. Shepherd 

Robert Eubanks 

Assistant Attorneys General 

Public Utilities Section 

30 E. Broad St., 26th Floor 

Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

614.644.8539 (telephone) 

866.411.5685 (fax) 

Thomas.Shepherd@OhioAGO.gov  

Robert.Eubanks@OhioAGO.gov  

 

On behalf of the Staff of the  

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

 

cc: Parties of Record: 

 

 Matthew R. Pritchard, mpritchard@mcneeslaw.com 

Bryce McKenney, bmckenney@mcneeslaw.com 

Rebekah J. Glover, rglover@mcneeslaw.com 
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